
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to the 2014—2015 season from the Committee 

 
GTC COMMITTEE 2014—2015 

 
Chairman      Janet Parsons 
Vice Chair/Membership Secretary    Jenny Allan 
Treasurer      Colin Rumary 
Programme Secretary     Justin Mansley 
Hall Manager      Chris Brier 
Assistant Hall Manager     Andrew Luyten 
IT Support      Chris Beynon 
Volunteer Co-ordinator     Gillian Cameron 
Publicity Secretary     Jenny Powell 
Minutes Secretary     Celia Rumary 

  JULY 2014                          NEWSLETTER  195 

New programme 
          

 
07 October 
Kev Reynolds—Trekking 
the High Himalaya 
Kev walks among the 
world’s highest mountains 
taking in Annapurna,  
Everest & the Langtang 
ranges. 

 
21 October 
Oliver Gilkes—Albania  
Oliver, a widely  
respected archaeologist, 
has visited Albania many 
times to uncover its 
secrets. His talk  
explores this misunder-
stood country since it 
opened its doors. 
 

As you open the invitation to renew your membership for the new season no doubt you’ll 
notice a few changes. The Committee decided it was time for a new look in order to make 
our publicity material more professional and to attract more interest in the Club.   
As I said at the AGM we are keen to continually improve—so we have a new logo and a 
new website, thanks to Andrew Luyten, and we hope you’ll agree a stunning new 
Programme leaflet designed by Chris Beynon.   
Most importantly the new series of talks promises a really interesting and exciting season, 
so do renew your membership and come along and support us.  Bring your friends too. 
We look forward to seeing you on 7th October.          
         Janet Parsons, Chairman 

 
Can you 

help? 
 
Volunteers are needed 
on Club evenings 
please to help with  
 
 Putting out chairs 
 Assisting at the   

Welcome Desk 
 Helping with        

refreshments 
 
Do indicate on the  
Renewal Form if you 
can help. 

 
04 November 
Tony Escritt—Images of 
Borneo 
Through the eyes of  
several inhabitants of  
Malaysian Borneo Tony 
takes a look at the  
character of the country, 
its landscapes and wildlife. 

For more information on all 
our talks please log on to our 
website  
www.guildfordtravelclub.org.uk 

We welcome Celia Rumary to the Committee and 
also Justin Mansley who is now a full member 

PLEASE HELP US 
WITH PUBLICITY 
 
The Committee is always 
open to feedback.  If you 
like what you see this  
season please pass the  
enclosed spare leaflet to 
someone whom you think 
might be interested in 
Guildford Travel Club.   

 


